Daily Announcements
Wednesday, December 5th
Do you like trivia or reading maps? Then come to the Geography Bee Club in room 286 today (Wednesday) and tomorrow (Thursday) after-school until 3:15. We will practice questions for your upcoming classroom bees. See you there!
Attention all band and orchestra students in grades 6, 7, and 8 – You must take your instrument home this afternoon (Wednesday) since the Winter Concert is tonight at the High School.
There will be no 6th grade art club today (Wednesday) but resuming next week for 12/12 for last names A through K. See Mrs. Hoffmann with any questions.
Knitting club has started! Come on Mondays and Thursday in room 267. If you haven't signed up yet come get a permission slip from Ms. DiMattia. Hand knit gifts are the best! Come join us!
We have received over 1000 donations for our CHOP toy drive! Please keep bringing in items to donate to the Children's Hospital of Philadelphia. These donations must be new toys and our deadline is Friday. Thank you for your support Haverford!
Attention winter sport athletes: there will be a mandatory sportsmanship meeting on Friday at the beginning of homeroom in the auditorium. Please check in with your homeroom teacher before coming to the auditorium.
The next Actor's Workshop meeting will be this Friday after school in room 152. This is our third meeting and you know what that means don't you? It means this week we will be gluten-free! See Mr. Langin with any questions and quality cookie recipes.
Attention members of the Paranormal Studies Club... this is a reminder that your T-Shirt money is due by Friday. Teachers- if there are any of you interested in sharing your ghost story, please contact Mrs. Smith to set up a date.
Anyone planning on attending the baseball clinic on Monday December 10 should put your name on the sign-up sheet outside of Mr. Brock's room 11. This will help me plan for that day. Any questions can be directed to Mr. Brock.
Attention Best Buddies! Please join us for our winter pizza party and craft day on Wednesday, 12/19, from 2:45-3:30 in the library! Bring $2 to Mrs. Gavio in room 194 by THURSDAY, 12/13 if you would like to participate!
[bookmark: _GoBack]The H-PRIDE incentive for the week is free cookies from the cafeteria. If you would like to redeem this incentive, simply hand your H-PRIDE card in at checkout. This incentive is good only for the week of December 3rd through December 7th.
Lose jewelry or valuable items? The lost and found is in the basement next to the custodian's office. The basement lost and found closet is open the beginning of 3rd and 6th periods. If you are not available on those two periods, ask at one of the offices to open the door. Lost jewelry, locks or electronics can be reclaimed in the tech office. These glasses were turned in late Friday afternoon and this ring was found in the courtyard yesterday.

